INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: John Paul Castro, Utilities Director
CC: David Sermak, Purchasing

From: Cheri Smith, City Clerk Q>/
Date: March 14,2018

Subject: ~ VFD REPLACEMENT FOR EFFLUENT PUMP; BID 18-017

The following bids were opened Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. in response to the above
referenced project.

1. D. N. Higgins, Inc. Total: $174,000.00
3390 Travis Pointe Road Bid Alternate #1 $62,000.00
Suite A

Ann Arbor, MI 48108

CS/sph
Bid 18-017 — VFD Replacement for Effluent Pump





